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NW/VS/Eid 

 

4th July 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

We hope you are all well. 

 

As we enter the final days before Eid we now have greater clarity that Eid will fall on or 

around Sunday 10th July or Monday 11th July 2022. 

 

We will authorise one day of religious absence only to celebrate this event on Monday 11th 

July 2022.  We hope that this covers your family’s requirements for the event.  Any more 

days of absence will be unauthorised. 

 

Finally, can I take this opportunity to wish you all a happy Eid and a wonderful celebration. 

 

Thank you once again for your ongoing support. I hope that you and your family are able to 

stay well. 

Best wishes and Happy Eid  

 

 

Mr Neil Wilkinson 

Executive Headteacher 

 


